St. Mark's C.E. Primary

Sent:	30/11/2016 11:37:14

Dear Parents and Carers

We hope you can join us at our PTA Christmas Fair which will be held at school this Friday 2nd December from 3.30pm onwards. Our school choir will be performing at 3.30pm, followed by La Jolie Ronde.

Santa will be in his grotto and there will be face painting, Splat the Snowman, Guess What Time Santa is Arriving, Where's Rudolph and the Lolly Sticks game.

Thanks to your very generous donations we will also have the Jam Jars Stall (decorated jars filled with sweets) and prizes for the Tombola.

We will be serving bratwurst, burgers, hotdogs and cakes, mulled wine and hot chocolate.

The PTA elves have been busy crafting and there will be amazing decorations for your tree and treats to bake.

Some of the stalls will be outside so wrap up warm!

Many thanks for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you on Friday.

The PTA Team